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From: Kothur, Bheem
To: Mayberry, Eric
Subject: FW: Raider Used Oil Permit-Opa Locka
Date: Thursday, October 17, 2013 9:00:32 AM


Hi Eric,
Please insert these e-mails into OCULUS under permit application related documents.
The Facility I.D.: FLR 000 143 891
Subject: Time extension request approval
 
If you have any questions, please let me know.
Thanks.
Bheem   
 


From: Kothur, Bheem 
Sent: Thursday, October 17, 2013 8:55 AM
To: 'John Jones'; 'steve@raiderenvironmental.com'
Cc: Bahr, Tim; Tripp, Anthony; Winston, Kathy; Martin, Lee; Eldredge, Susan F.
Subject: RE: Raider Used Oil Permit-Opa Locka
 
Hi John,
We can understand your trouble in retrieving some of the files to respond to the Department NOD
dated September 20, 2013. Your request an extension of time is approved until October 31, 2013.
 
If you have any questions, please let me know.
 
Sincerely,
Bheem R. Kothur, P.E. III
Hazardous Waste Program and Permitting   
 


From: John Jones [mailto:johnmjonespe@sbcglobal.net] 
Sent: Thursday, October 17, 2013 8:06 AM
To: Kothur, Bheem
Subject: Raider Used Oil Permit-Opa Locka
 
I am having computer trouble retrieving some of the files I need to respond to the
Department's Notice of Deficency.  I would like to request an extension of time until October
31 to respond to the Department.  Thank you.
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